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PAC Racing Springs is pleased to announce additional contingency posting for suspension springs in 
various classes in NHRA’s 2014 contingency program. 
 
We have been a part of the NHRA contingency program since 2007 for valve springs and have had many 
successes and winners using our valve train products.  We have recently added premium suspension 
springs to our line-up that have proven to be lighter with increased travel over traditional suspension 
springs.  We look to support racers by introducing suspension spring products focused on what the racer 
needs while improving performance. 
 
PAC Racing has a full suspension spring line-up of products made in our Southfield facility using the 
same processing equipment we manufacture valve springs on.  PAC Racing Springs are 100% made in 
the USA by craftsmen local to Detroit Michigan using premium processing and proprietary spring alloys.  
We carry in stock over 10,000 springs and Catalog Parts that are ready to ship.  Custom Spring designs 
and applications are welcome. 
 
You can find more information about our suspension springs by visiting our website at 
www.RacingSprings.com or by stopping by Hyatt Racing Services located on the NHRA manufacturers 
midway. 
 

 
 
 
Visit or Call one of our Stocking Suspension Spring dealers 

Hyatt Racing Services -             Located on NHRA Manufacturers Midway 
    

 

21200 Telegraph Road • Southfield MI 48033-4243  

866.799.9417 • 248.350.3206 FAX  

RacingSprings.com 

http://www.racingsprings.com/

